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DELAY OF HALF YEAR FINANCIAL REPORT 

As a result of the ongoing disruption caused by COVID-19 and the Malaysian Government’s 

implementation of the Movement Control Order (MCO), Rofina Group Limited (the Company) 

advises that it will be utilising ASIC’s reporting deadline extension for the lodgment of the 

Company’s auditor reviewed half year financial report. 

 

The Company will be in a position to release the auditor reviewed half year financial report on or 

around 15 March 2021. 

 

For further information please contact: publicrelation@rofinagroup.com. 

 

 

 

Wei Yin Soo  

CEO  
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